
The April 14th, 2025 meeting of the WLPA was called to order by VP Mike McLaren at Willow 
Pond Bar at 4:30 pm. 

 

The Treasurer's report was read by Carol Heacox. We have 6 newer families who have 
joined, about 20 residents that have not yet paid membership dues, and 25 riparian lanes 
paid for. 

 

There was no Sunshine report this month. 

 

Buoy placement is scheduled for this coming Saturday, April 19th. Volunteers are to meet 
on the north shore WLPA dock at 8 am and will proceed in 2 shifts as the Association's 
pontoon can only carry 11 and we set 22. Thank you to all those helping out! 

 

 

The upcoming Spring Bash was discussed. Please see the attachment below that lists 
what everyone has signed up to do. We still need 2 bartenders for the 5-7 shift: please 
let Debbie Sitter know if you can fill this time slot: 262-942-4242.  

 

Set up: Friday at 1 pm and Saturday morning at 11:00. 

 

WE NEED MANY MORE RAFFLE TICKETS SOLD. Carol Heacox at 262-903-1973 is 
collecting the stubs and money so please arrange a drop off with her. 

 

Silent auction baskets: more are needed. Please contact Debbie Sitter at 262-942-
4242 to arrange a drop off time by Wednesday April 23.  

 

We need baked goods: bring bagged goodies Saturday morning 11:00 and please stay to 
help set up. 

 



Leftover meat will be sold by the pound. It was agreed that chips with the sandwiches 
would sell and will be ordered. The road signs were discussed as there are a couple that 
need to be tightened up. Mike volunteered to take care of those. 

 

 

New Business: the Iola Car Show is July 10, 11 and 12th. Bob Rehm reported that he will be 
attending the upcoming organizational meeting for details and information and will let us 
know at the next meeting what he finds out. The two set up dates are June 16 and 24 at 9:00 
am and we will need volunteers for those. 

 

Meeting was adjourned. 

 

NEXT MEETING: Monday, May 12th, 4:30 Willow Pond Bar. 

 

Carol Bentley, Secretary 

 


